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Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Public Service Commission 
 
FROM:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Irene Reese, Director  
  Energy Section 
   Abdinasir Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
   Artie Powell, Acting Manager 
 
DATE:  May 9, 2005  
 
SUBJECT: Quantec’s Utah HELP Program Evaluation Final Report 

 

On Friday May 6, 2005, the Division filed its comments on Quantec’s HELP evaluation 
final report.  The Cover page of that filing had the wrong date on it.  The correct date is 
May 6, 2005.  Attached is a corrected cover page. 
 
 
 
CC:   Rea Peterson, Division of Public Utilities 

 Jeff Larsen, PacifiCorp 

 Betsy Wolf, Salt Lake community Action Program 

 Dan Gimble, Committee of Consumer Services 

 Bruce Plenk:  bplenk@igc.org 

 Dale Canning:  dalecanning@slcap.org  
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Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Public Service Commission 
 
FROM:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Irene Reese, Director  
  Energy Section 
   Abdinasir Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
   Charles Peterson, Utility Analyst  
   Artie Powell, Acting Manager 
 
DATE:  May 6, 2005  
 
SUBJECT: Quantec’s Utah HELP Program Evaluation Final Report 

 

BACKGROUND 

In Docket No. 99-035-10, the Utah Public Services Commission (Commission) ordered 

the implementation of the Home Electric Lifeline Program (HELP, or the Program).  In a 

subsequent order, the Commission adopted the “Joint Stipulation on PacifiCorp’s Lifeline 

Rate” which detailed the implementation of the Program.  The Joint Stipulation charged 

the Division of Public Utilities (Division) with: 

1. developing a set of standards and measures against which to evaluate the 

lifeline program; 

2. evaluating the effectiveness and success of the Program against those 

standards and measures; and  

3. monitoring and auditing the Program, and submitting, at a minimum, annual 

reports to the Commission and other interested parties with a comprehensive 

review after the end of Year 3. 
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